

CITY OF PHILADELPHIA

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 215 City Hall Philadelphia, PA 19107 (215) 686-2181 FAX (215) 686-2180 MICHAEL A. NUTTER Mayor

October 8, 2010

Mr. Calvin Griner P.O. Box 62 Manheim PA 17545

Dear Mr. Griner:

I know of nothing more beneficial than earnest prayer for our nation by citizens dedicated to the welfare of our families and this wonderful nation. Prayer takes on even more significance in our lives when it prompts us to take visible and measured action such as the noble decision of Calvin Griner to conduct a prayer walk from the City of Philadelphia to our nation's capital, Washington, D.C.

Prayer is particularly needful by us who have accepted the mantle of leadership in the public sector. We desire prayers that we may have wisdom and good judgment; inner fortitude and resolve to lead with, integrity, compassion and prudence to the benefit of those we serve.

As we celebrate clergy appreciation on Sunday, October 10th, let us pause also to cherish the heart and good will of Calvin Griner as he begins at Philadelphia's City Hall a prayer walk and pilgrimage to Washington DC.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Nutter

Mayor